
The Stubblebine Company arranges 86,600 s/f warehouse
lease for Globalware
November 18, 2010 - Front Section

James, David and Micah Stubblebine and Ellen Garthoff of The Stubblebine Company/CORFAC
International represented Globalware in the long-term sublease of 86,600 s/f of warehouse space.
Prosero, Inc. was represented by Chris Lawrence of Colliers Meredith and Grew.
Located off I-495, with close proximity to I-93 and I-95, 148 Ward Hill Ave. offers warehouse space
at reasonable rates. 
According to James Stubblebine, "Prosero, Inc. chose to renew and expand their sublease at 148
Ward Hill because the building offers quality 30' clear warehousing and distribution space at a very
reasonable rates."
Prosero, Inc. is a global leader in providing supply chain solutions.
The Stubblebine Company/CORFAC International specializes in the lease and sale of large
industrial/commercial properties throughout New England.
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